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PRESS RELEASE

" Residents are expressing concerns over previous administration granting an unlawful permit to
construct four chicken houses in the Gore community. This action violated the Chattooga
County Poultry Ordinance.

The current County Commissioner has opened an investigation into the issuance of unlawful
permit. Legal Counsel is being consulted to determine the best course of action to rectify the
situation and prevent similar occurrences in the future.

Chattooga County Commissioner Andy Allen affirmed, "We are committed to addressing this
issue head-on and ensuring that the voices of our community are heard. We will work tirelessly
to correct past mistakes and protect our residents' interests." Commissioner Allen’s
commitment to transparency and responsible governance is a crucial step toward restoring trust
and ensuring the well-being of all residents.

The Commissioner will‘hold a public meeting at The Chattooga County Agricultural Pavilion
locatéd at 33 Middle School Rd. in Summerville on January 27, 2025, at 6 p.m. Everyone is
encouraged to attend.

For further information and media inquiries, please contact:

Johnna Allen, County Clerk
706-857-0701
chattcom@windstream.net




